
DUKE MENDRIAL NURSERY SCHOOL MINUTES (195<D-51) 

The sixth meeting of the Duke Memorial Nursery School met on February 8, 195.l 
and was brought to order by the Chairman, Mrs. Pyne. The minutes were read and 
accepted. The treasurer reported a balance of ~260.74, and the membership chairman 
reported 22 enrolled. The mother assistant chairman saic. that everyone was pretty 
well signed up. It was decided ~hat the mother assistant chairman should notify 
mothers when they are signed up to assist. The equipment chairman reported t9.44 
spent. The communications chairman reported that everyone had been contacted for 
this meeting. It was decided that the fence money would be put to better advantage 
if used for playground equipment. 

Mr~. Pittman asked if we would like to join the record club vut the group 
ruled against doing so. She also ~sked if we would make some doll clothes and 
passea a dress she had made. 

The meeting was t.hen turned over to the Program Chairman, Mrs. Irwin, who 
read an article titled "School Before 611 from the National Parent-Teacher lliagazine. 
A discussion followed and Mrs. Kraybill suggested that some step be taken to keep 
the toilets sanitary. The equipment chairman was asked to purchase some brushes 
and disenfectent for this purpose. The purchase of some rhythm instruments was 
also recommended. 

The meeting was then adjourned. 
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